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Current Officers 
 
President 
Mary Scott 
2121 Brookview Ln.  
 
Vice President 
VACANT 
 
Co-Treasurer 
VACANT 
 
Co-Treasurer 
VACANT 
 
Secretary 
Kara Moore 
2605 Brookdale Ave 
 
Member-at-Large 
Nancy French 
2604 Brookside Ave. 
 
 
 
Committee Chairs 
 
Welcoming 
 
 
Newsletter 
Kara Moore 
 
Beautification 
VACANT 
 
Events 
VACANT 

Annual Homeowner’s 
Meeting 

 
Saturday, April 28 

at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Brookhaven Park 
Refreshments and door prizes!!! 

 
Bring your lawn chairs or blankets and discuss issues that affect you 
and your property values!! Agenda topics will include: 

 Officer Elections and Committee volunteer chair 
opportunities 
 Financial Report of the HOA 
 Perimeter fencing around the neighborhood 
 Old and new business 

Don’t forget:   You can’t be an Officer or a Committee 
Chair if you don’t pay your dues, so if you haven’t yet paid 
your Homeowner’s dues, you can bring a check to the 
meeting!  

 



 

 
Christmas Lighting Contest Winners 

1st place: 2401 Brookside Ave. 
2nd place: 2300 Brookside Ave. 
3rd place (tie): 2501 Brookhaven Drive 

1208 Brookhaven Drive 
Honorable Mention: 802 Brookside, 807 Sunnybrook, 915 Northbrook, 2118 Brookhaven, 2308 
Brookdale, 2517 Brookdale, 2609 Brookside 

Congratulations and Great Job!!! 
An Open Letter to My Fellow Brookhaven Residents: 
 
I was asked to print a few comments for our newsletter.  My fellow officers (all 2 of them) may be skeptical of my attitude as I am 
not very positive.  I am positive about 1 thing:  3 people cannot be the entire association.  Mary Scott, the president, has done a 
stellar job.  Kara Moore, working mother with young children, has done a stellar job.  I, Nancy French, as member-at-large, 
have assisted whenever and wherever asked.  I have paid my dues since 1992, attended all but one neighborhood meeting, and 
helped with several projects.  That being said, it is my opinion that unless more people show some support, there will at some 
point be the negative attitude that, “if no one else cares why should we.”  The BHNOA is not a law enforcement agency, and our 
dues are not mandatory.  But as a group we can hold some power, even if it is only peer pressure.  Our relationship to one 
another is safety and property value.  We do not have to love or even like other.  But we DO have to be involved . 
 

Nancy French 
Member at Large 

PS from Mary Scott: To the person(s) who wrote the anonymous, hateful letter to Jim Slaughter, you should be ashamed of yourself! Jim 
served this neighborhood faithfully as Treasurer for over 5 years, and only until he had to start fighting CANCER did he reluctantly turn it 
over! What GOOD have you done for Brookhaven North??!!  
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